
    

Cardinal Newman Parents Association  

Christmas Cards 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardian 
 
This term we are delighted to be participating in the Christmas Card fund raiser with the IQ Cards. Due 
to the challenges we have experienced in the past 2 years we have chosen a new company, IQ cards. As 
always the funds we raise through your purchases will be used to benefit the school. IQ Cards offer you 
a selection of Christmas cards, postcards, sticky labels and wrapping paper. In addition you can also 
order fridge magnets and coasters. Details of all packages and prices are available on the order forms.  
 
 If you wish to participate, please read the following 

 You will have received a design form; on the reverse your child must draw their Christmas Card 
design 

 Complete the design form with the details of your child’s name and the quantity of each product 
that you would like to order 

 Instructions on how your card should be designed are detailed below  
 

Over the next few weeks could you please ask your child/children to create their personalised Christmas 
card? You can use one design for each child or you could share one design for all your children (more 
cost effective!). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please contact Tina O’Kelly (Year 5) with any questions – pa@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk 
Best Regards  
Tina 

What you need to know about designing your card: 
 
The design  forms are double sided & printed on thick paper designed for IQ Card’s scanning process.  
On one side is blank for the children’s design; the other side is the order form for Parents to fill in. 

 Here are some artistic guidelines:- 
o Bright and bold colours work best 
o You can use paint/coloured pens and pencils, crayons or water based paints 
o Do not use collage, glitter, metallic or light reflective material such as foil and 

fluorescent /highlighter pens, as these do not produce as well. 
o Photos can be reproduced, as long as they are personal photos and not prohibited 

for reproduction by professional photographers. 
 

Finished Art Work: 

 All finished artwork and payment must be returned to the school office, addressed to 
‘Christmas Cards PA’ on or before the 5th October 2018. If payment is not included your 
design will not be processed. Cheques made payable to Cardinal Newman PA.  

 All cards are then printed and will be back in school by 5th December 2018, in time for 
international postal deadlines. 

 

  
 

 


